
Croquet Matters Data Collection 

We collect personal information from you, including information about your: 

• name 
• contact information 

We collect your personal information in order to: 

• Distribute Croquet Matters, Croquet New Zealand's newsletter. 

Besides our staff, we share this information with: 

• Mail Chimp in order to easily circulate the newsletter to all subscribers. 

Providing some information is optional. If you choose not to enter your email address, 
we'll be unable to provide Croquet Matters. 

You have the right to ask for a copy of any personal information we hold about you, and to 
ask for it to be corrected if you think it is wrong. If you’d like to ask for a copy of your 
information, or to have it corrected, please contact us at croquet@croquet.org.nz, or (04) 
916 0258, or PO Box 1129, Wellington, 6142. 

 


